
From:  Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/24/2020 04:07:44 PM

To:  Planning Major Projects <Planning.MajorProjects@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc:  Pei-Ming Chou <peiming.chou@lacity.org>; Madonna Marcelo <madonna.marcelo@lacity.org>; John Bellas <john.bellas@lacity.org>

Subject:  MBI review
 

Hi all,

To make the most efficient use of MBI resources and to make sure we're appropriately reflecting department priorities, please
reach out to me and/or Luci if you need assistance with CEQA documents (rather than reaching out to MBI directly), and we can
either allocate resources from our own staff or then reach out to MBI.

Currently, priorities are:
- Hollywood Center
- Angels Landing
- Treeland
- Fox Studios
- Kaiser Sunset (GHG only)

Please let me know if we are missing anything in the above list that is currently being reviewed. MBI may start to have some
additional limited capacity sometime in April.

Thanks,
Milena

-- 
Milena Zasadzien
Senior City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
213.847.3636 | milena.zasadzien@lacity.org
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